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Dear students,

Be a part of The Noise Gap
AN INTERACTIVE ART PROJECT ON GENDER BIAS

Sharing your knowledge

Get Involved: Students 
for Sustainability 
Amsterdam

19 April: 
BetaCareer

Have your 
say at the 
UvA

Online 
Minors Fair

This month we give you a look into two of the council’s 
committees. 

Faculty Education Committee
Within the Faculty Education Committee (CFO) we are 
concerned with subjects that are education-related 
and for all students of Science Park. We look at the 
Teaching and Examination Regulations of the faculty, 
also known as OER-A/TER-A, and make suggestions 
on it. We are, for example, also preparing a document 
in which all rights are stated for the students, we are 
looking at the extent to which internationalisation is a 
problem at the faculty and we would like to see extra 
support for resit students. 

Programme Specific Committee
The TERs are in, so a busy period for the Programme 
Specific Committee (COO) has arrived. All programmes 
at Science Park have their own TER, which all need 
to be read and assessed by us to make sure you, the 
student, get the best possible TER. Besides the TERs, 
we also talk with all the Programme Commitees to 
address points like the publication of marks, the course 
evaluations or where the Programme Committees can 
be of help to each other. Another big part of the daily 
business of the committee includes a lot of meetings 
with all sorts of staff at Science Park, including the 
dean and vice-dean.

Does this brief look into our activities make you 
enthusiastic? Then you’ll be happy to know that you 
can become a member of next year’s council! Join our 
Q&A event on the 8th of April in B0.112 or online to 
find out more. See you soon!

Kind regards,

Daan Jellema and Koen Oostinga
The Faculty Student Council FNWI 21/22

Causes of the gender gap 
and manifestations of gender 
bias in science have been 
researched and confirmed 
many times. Even so, 
much about this topic goes 
unheard. To bring about 
change, you can be part of 

The Noise Gap: an interactive 
audio artwork at the Science 
Park campus.

Would you like to participate 
in this project? There are 
several ways to do so:
• Record an abstract of a 

paper on gender bias
• Record your own 
experience with gender bias

More ways  
to join  
The Noise Gap:  

Enthusiastic about 
your study? Introduce 
children and secondary 
school students to your 
study subjects! Outreach 
organises activities such 
as forensic DNA lessons 
at secondary schools or 

guest lectures on robotics. 
Questions? Contact 
Charlotte Clarijs:  
outreach-science@uva.nl. 

Please note, all activities are 
in Dutch.

Get inspired and discover which minor 
best suits your interests and goals. There 
are over 60 English-taught minors, and 
even more in Dutch.

Are you ready to expand your network, look for your future job 
or are you just curious what the business world has to offer? 
Download the app of the Beta Career Event, containing a great 
variety of businesses, and join the online event on 19 April. 

SFSA is a student-led organisation aiming to 
make the world a greener place by promoting 
sustainability. Read more about this initiative and/
or sign up to one of their committees.

Join your fellow students to 
help formulate UvA’s vision 
to be the campus university 
of the future.


